
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 

March 27, 1See 

Mr, Paul L. Hoch 
2537 Regent Street 
Berkeley, California 

Dear Mr. Hoch: 

This is in reference to your recent request for a 
copy of the pamphlet "The Crime Against Cuba," by Corliss 
Lamont, which was given to the Federal Bureau of Investigation 
on August 15, 1963, by Lee Harvey Oswald, 

on pages 774 to 784 of the Hearings re the President's 
Commission on the Assassination of President Kennedy, and is 
available to researchers at the National Archives, If you 
desire a copy of this pamphict, it can be obtained by writing 
to the National Archives, 

Please be advised that this pamphlet is reproduced 
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We are returning your check in the amount of $3.00, 
which you enclosed with your request. 

sincerely, 

cavotiin Uaebieplin 
Warren Christopher 

Deputy Attorney General


